
The Traill County Commissioners came to order in special session on September 7, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. with the 
following members present: Commissioners Elliott, Amb and Young.  Commissioners Eblen and Nesvig absent.  
 
The topic of the special meeting was to inform the public of the upcoming 2023 budget and estimated tax 
statements.   
 
PUBLIC ATTENDING:  Court Hanson 
 
It was explained that the estimated tax statements are mandated by the ND State Legislators.  Cost the counties lots 
of taxpayer’s money to produce and mail out.   
 
Mr. Hanson attended the meeting to express his concern over the proposed Elm River and Goose River Snagging and 
Clearing projects.  The project is expensive, and nothing gets done.  Mr. Hanson was informed of the formal meeting 
with the TC Water Resource Board, which will be held on Tuesday, September 20, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. at the 
courthouse. 
 
There being no further business to be brought before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 6:46 a.m. to meet 
again in regular session on Tuesday, September 20, 2022 at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Attest: 
Glenda Haugen, Auditor      Ken Nesvig, Chairman 
 


